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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
January 4, 1972

*1  Re: No. 5—Alcoholic Liquors

Stephen R. Moore, Esq.
Attorney at Law
1333 S. Irby Street
Florence, South Carolina 29501

Dear Mr. Moore:
In your letter of December 28, 1971, you requested that we advise you as to the authority possessed by the Alcoholic Beverage
Control Commission to deny a retail liquor license upon the ground that the location of the proposed outlet is unsuitable.

Section 4–33, South Carolina Code of Laws, provides in part a follows:
The Commission shall refuse to grant any license . . . if it shall be of the opinion that:
. . ..

(2) The store or place of business to be occupied by the applicant is not a suitable place, . . ..

 Sincerely,

D. Tolbert Goolsby, Jr.
Deputy Attorney General
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